
 

  

 

 

Temporary Closure:  Vellore Village Community Centre 
Outdoor Skate Park/Ice Pad  

 
Effective:  Monday, July 28 to Sunday, November 30, 2025 inclusive 

 
The outdoor skate park/ice pad at the Vellore Village Community Centre (1 Villa 
Royale Ave.) will be temporarily unavailable to the public from Monday, July 28 to 
Sunday, November 30, 2025 inclusive while essential refrigerated outdoor ice 
slab and surrounding landscape work is completed.  
 
While the work is underway, the community centre and other exterior areas will 
remain open for continued use.    
 
The outdoor skate park/ice pad is expected to reopen on Monday, December 1, 
2025.  
 
Questions about this closure can be directed to Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. 
After hours, please call the dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 
 


